Fans advised to arrive early
due to roadworks in vicinity
of Easter Road

[x]

Hibs have advised all supporters who are planning to attend
the game to arrive at the stadium in plenty of time, as the
roadworks could cause delays as you reach the Easter Road
area.

There are ongoing roadworks in the vicinity of Easter Road
Stadium, meaning that delays on the way to the ground could be
experienced.

There are works underway at the southern point of Easter Road,
leading to Abbey Mount. This has resulted in a three-way
traffic management system being put in place at the junction
where Easter Road meets London Road. Coming from Abbey Mount,
there are traffic diversions in place leading down Montrose
Terrace, before turning left onto London Road.

Roadworks are also underway at the junction where Easter Road
and Gordon Street meet. Three-way traffic controls are also in
place in the area, causing minor delays.
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